
  
February 13, 2007  

Councillor Janet Davis, Chair and Members 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Subject: Proposed Heritage Conservation District Study Area, 1-15 and 2-26 Audley 
Avenue (Ward 30 - Toronto-Danforth)  

Dear Councillors:  

Recommendation:

  

That Toronto East York Community Council recommend to City Council that Audley 
Avenue from 1-15 and from 2-26 as shown in Attachment No. 1 of this report, be 
identified as a Heritage Conservation District Study Area.  

Background:

  

The properties along the north and south sides of Audley Avenue contain groups of low-
scale workers’ housing that merit investigation as a potential Heritage Conservation 
District under Part V of the Ontario Heritage Act.   The street contains an assembly of 
house form buildings of varying size and cladding that may contribute to an 
understanding of the residential development of the area (Attachment No. 2). 
   
Subject to my office securing the necessary funds for this study, I request that Council 
identify the area as a Heritage Conservation District Study Area.  At the end of the study 
Council will determine whether or not to designate the area by by-law.  

Yours truly,    

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 30, Toronto Danforth  

Attachments 


